
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Federally Qualified Health Center Campus Expansion to Serve 

People Experiencing Homelessness in Bernalillo County, New Mexico. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the Social Enterprise Center, located at PO Box 25445, Albuquerque, 

New Mexico 87125. The funding would be used to acquire and develop proximate land to its 

health campus to expand access to integrated health care for an increasing number of people 

experiencing homelessness in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic in Bernalillo County. AHCH 

seeks to acquire and develop land to allow the organization to leverage its currently owned 

properties to expand access to services for the underserved population of people without homes. 

The acquisition and development will also improve the public health and safety of the 

neighborhood by purchasing vacant property that will prevent and eliminate blight. 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


